
 

 

Research Seminar 
Prof. Claire Gullander-Drolet, Assistant Professor at the Department of English, City University of Hong Kong, will give a talk 
on “Working with Literature in Translation” on 12 March 2025. Click here for more information about the seminar. 
 

Date:   Wednesday, 12 March 2025 
Time:   11:30 am 
Venue:  E-Zone, Room 332, Fung King Hey Building 

 
All are welcome!  
 
 
 

Invitation to Serve as Student-Tutors 
Are you looking for summer teaching opportunities? Sheng Kung Hui Li Ping Secondary School would like to invite 
undergraduates in our Department to serve as tutors for their S.1 bridging programme in the coming August. Tutors’ 
responsibilities include compiling teaching materials, performing tutorial duties, marking and evaluating assignments, and 
meeting parents. Upon successful completion of the programme, each tutor will receive a subsidy of HK$8,000 and a 
testimonial of service.  
 
If you are interested, please get in touch with the Department (english-dept@cuhk.edu.hk) as soon as possible. 
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